ED DEVINGER LEAVES

We have been notified by Ed that he will be
taking a position with Reinder’s Brothers, a
Toro distributor in Elm Grove, Wis. as of
August 30.

He wishes to express his appreciation to all
his friends in this area for all their help and
cooperation.

MUSSER FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES TAX
EXEMPT STATUS

Tax-exempt status has been granted by I.R.S.
to The Musser International Turfgrass Founda-
tion of the H. B. Musser Turfgrass fellowship,
Inc. President F. V. Grau and Secretary J. M.
Duich are laying plans for a Board of Directors’
meeting soon so that solicitation of funds may
proceed. A brochure is in the planning stage.

Contributions are tax exempt and may be
made out to MUSSER TURFGRASS FOUNDATION
and sent to Mr. Ben O. Warren, Secretary, Palos
Park, Illinois 60464. As funds grow the income
will be expended for Fellowships leading to
the Ph.D degree in Turfgrass Management. The
Musser Foundation is global in scope and can-
didates for the degree will be screened from
every corner of the world on a non-discrimin-
itory basis. Research institutions likewise will be
carefully chosen to complement the selected
field of study.

Officers and directors all serve without sala-
ry and pay their own travel expenses to meet-
ings.

The Musser Foundation was started by a
group of his friends in the Pennsylvania Turf-
grass Council who valued highly the accom-
plishments of this dedicated teacher and re-
searcher. The late Prof. Musser long will be re-
membered for Pennlawn fescue; for Penncross
bent; for his reports on fertilizers, crownvetch,
weed control, turfgrass management studies;
and for his authorship of the U. S. G. A. spon-
sored book “Turf Management”. The effects of
his work, like his students, have gone ‘round the
world and have benefited turfgrass lovers in
every walk of life. The officers and directors
of the corporation hope that there will be an
outpouring of appreciation by way of contri-
butions.

Questions may be directed to Dr. F. V. Grau,
President, Box AA, College Park, Maryland
20740, or to Dr. J. M. Duich, Secretary, 21
Tyson Building, University Park, Pennsylvania
16802.

RACHESKY TO TEACH CLASS ON PESTICIDE
USE AND INSECT CONTROL

A newly developed seminar program deal-
ing with pesticide usage and insect control will
be offered by the Continuing Education Center,
Harper College, Algonquin & Roselle Roads,
Palatine, lllinois 60067.

The seminar will be offered for an 8-week
period, starting September 15 and continuing
through November 3, 1971. Classes will be
held each Wednesday from 7:00 pm until 9:00
pm and will be taught by Stanley Rachesky,
pesticide adviser and entomologist for the Uni-
versity of Illinois.

Registration fees have been set as follows:

$10.00 for residents of the northwest sub-
urbs.

$32.54 for all others.

Complete details, including determination of
registration fees, can be obtained by contacting:.

Dr. James Fuller, Coordinator
Continuing Education Center
Harper College

Palatine, lllinois 60067

Telephone: 312/359-4200, Ext. 301
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